
 
 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/128/2022-23 Date: 23-11-2022 
                              CIRCULAR 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY -  عونتال يف  حدةوال   

        SUBJECT: MOBILE ADDICTION ON STUDENTS 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

#WAKEUPWEDNESDAY 

 Is your child following your instructions? 

 Do you monitor your child’s study time and fun time? 

 Do you monitor your child’s internet usage? 

 Do you monitor your child’s screen time? 
 

Here are the findings from school regarding the effect of smart phone usage on students   

 As you would agree, addiction to phone and social media is a major cause of distraction from 
academics and at school we expect students to be devoid of any. 

 It has been noticed that students are bringing mobile phones to school without authorization. 

 At school our first priority is academics and we seek your whole hearted cooperation to help our 
students to remain focused.   

 Please check at your end that your ward is not carrying a mobile phone to school. 

Expectation from Parents 

 If it is an unavoidable requirement for safety reasons, do send an e-mail to the Class Teacher and the 
Supervisor with reasons to permit your ward to carry a phone. Smart phones will not be entertained 
at any cost.  

 The device then should be properly labelled and deposited in the Supervisor’s office before the classes 
begin and collected back at the end of the day. 

 Any mobiles brought to school without prior approval shall be confiscated. 

              We expect whole-hearted support from our parents in this matter.   
  

Regards, 

 

 
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

 PRINCIPAL 
 


